
 

    Ref. No. 142/23-24                     Date: 20-12-2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is for all concerned that Dr. Arindam Dasgupta, JDPI, Department of Higher Education, 

Government of West Bengal is visiting our college tomorrow, i.e., December 21, 2023, to meet 

with the students of on-going SEM-I course regarding “Duare Sarkar” programe (Student Credit 

Card) of Government of West Bengal. All the students of on-going SEM-I course are positively 

advised to remain present in Room No. 7 of our college sharply at 11 am tomorrow. Nodal 

officers, all the faculty members along with all the staff members of our college are requested to 

attend the aforesaid programme as stated above.  

 

                                                                                                              (Dr. Shrabanti Banerjee)   

                                                                                      Principal, Jamalpur Mahavidyalaya 

                                                                                             Jamalpur, Purba Bardhaman 


